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March 2018 

 

Dear Warrior Parents/Guardians, 

 

We hope this letter finds you enjoying the Spring and the final weeks of the 2017-2018 school 

year.  As we continue through this year, we are excited to share with each of you our plans for 

Prom 2018.  Since your son/daughter is a junior or senior, we are sending this information directly 

to you so you may have the same facts and descriptions presented to our students. 

 

Prom 2018 is scheduled for Friday, April 13, 2018, and will be held at the Museum of Science 

and Industry from 7:00 PM to 11:00 PM.  The event at the Museum of Science and Industry is 

a private function for Willowbrook High School students only and includes dinner, dancing and 

access to many of the museum features and exhibits.   

 

Because we are hosting Prom 2018 at a location that is quite a distance from Willowbrook High 

School, we will use coach buses to transport students to and from the museum.  The cost for 

this transportation has been provided by the Willowbrook Parent Organization.  Students will be 

able to sign-up for specific buses with their friends and as large groups if they choose to do so.  

We anticipate the buses will leave Willowbrook between 5:45 PM and 6:00 PM to be sure we 

arrive at the museum by 7:00 PM.  It is important to note that students will only be able to attend 

Prom 2018 if they are transported by the coach buses that are provided.  Any student(s) arriving 

at the museum by any other means will not be able to attend Prom. 

 

Prom tickets will go on sale, in the bookstore, from March 12, 2018, through March 22, 2018.  

The cost is $125.00/ticket. The bookstore accepts cash, Mastercard or Visa, but no checks!  If you 

have any questions regarding ticket sales, please contact Kathi Smith, Bookstore Manager, directly 

at (630) 530-3449. 

 

Also, in order to purchase tickets to Prom, all students will be required to have a signed parent 

permission form completed.  These forms will be available in the Deans Office, as will be 

permission forms for those students who are bringing a guest.   

 

We expect that Prom 2018 will be a great experience for all of our students who plan to attend. If 

you should have any questions related to Prom 2018, please feel free to contact me at the number 

listed below or e-mail sponsors Tara Murphy at tmurphy@dupage88.net, or Lisa Cuscaden at 

lcuscaden@dupage88.net. 

   

 

With Warrior Pride, 

 
Dr. Daniel Krause 

Principal 
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